
facebook.com/BartonFR flickr.com/Bartoncc_pr @BartonCC

Plan Ahead
Barton Online Session 3 begins - February 5

       * 6-week session
BSEP cycle 4 begins - February 5
LSEC cycle 2 ends - February 16
Office closure - February 19
Last day to enroll for LSEC cycle 3 - February 22
LSEC cycle 3 begins - February 26
BSEP cycle 4 ends - February 29

Soldiers: If you are using Tuition Assistance (TA) 
to pay for classes, you must request TA no later than

seven days prior to the start date.

SAVE THE DATE!
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upcoming schedules!

Staff Highlight

We missed sending out
the January newsletter so
want to take a moment
this month to welcome
you to 2024! Hopefully
you were able to take
some much-needed time
to rest and recharge over
the holiday break, and
hopefully your new year
is off to a great start.

Meet Samantha McDaniel!
Sam is our newest Student Services Specialist here at the
Fort Riley campus. She started the position in January
2024. Sam received her Associate of Arts degree from the
University of Maryland - Global Campus and is currently
working towards her Bachelor of Science in Psychology
degree at Fort Hays State University. In her free time, she
enjoys weightlifting and spending time with her family.

Welcome Samantha to the Barton team!

The 63rd annual combined Fort Riley
graduation ceremony is scheduled
for Thursday, May 16th at 1:00 PM at
the Hilton Garden Inn in Manhattan.
Students that are within 12 credit
hours of degree completion are
eligible to participate, if desired. If
you are interested in participating,
but not sure where you stand with
degree requirements, contact your
Academic Advisor. 

For more information
regarding the ceremony,
contact Megan Chambers at
(785) 784-6606, Ext. 709 or
chambersm@bartonccc.edu


